
 

I came to the school in 1999 so have been working here for 15 
years. During that time I have had a number of different roles. I 
was seconded by the local authority for several years to work in 
other schools, developing the curriculum and the arts. This gave 
me the opportunity to see how other schools worked and how best 
to work with schools to bring about change. I have been based 
back in Manor full time since Easter 2012 although other schools 
still buy me in to support their development. I have through all my 
time here worked with every year group in the school at least twice 
in a year, so have a good understanding of the curriculum on offer 
for pupils at Manor.  
I became a staff governor at Manor last year because I am keen to 
ensure that the pupils at Manor have the very best educational 
opportunities we can provide, to support them in reaching their full 
potential.  

 

 


